
Friday 10th December 2021 

Dear Walter families, 

This week the children have continued with making lots of Christmas crafts. We were disappointed 

not to sing our Christmas songs live to family members however we have had lots of fun performing 

for the camera today! We will send you links to the videos when they are ready. In our literacy 

lessons we have been writing labels for different Christmas presents. In maths we have been finding 

1 more than a number from 0-10. Today the children looked fantastic in their Christmas jumpers and 

had a great time listening to Christmas music as they ate their lunch.  

Next week we will continue with our Christmas celebrations through listening to stories, making 

more Christmas crafts, singing Christmas songs and our Christmas Parties are on Tuesday.  

On Monday we will be having another Christmas Jumper Day as some classes missed out on it this 

week. Dove and Woodpecker Class will have PE on Monday instead of Friday as it is the last day of 

term.  

On Tuesday the children can wear party clothes (or just their own clothes) for the party. We will not 

have Wiggle Waggle on Tuesday so you do not need to worry about wearing PE kits. You should have 

received a slip in your child’s book bag today detailing whether to bring in something sweet or 

savoury if you would like to contribute party food. Party food must be in a wrapped package and 

unfortunately we cannot accept homemade food this year.  

Have lovely weekend, 

The Foundation Team 

 

 


